Dacember 5, 1974

Dr. Richard Ross
Cardiovascular Division
Johns Hopkins Hospital
Baltimore, D 21205

Dear Dick:

I1'd.like very much to have a copy of your Dallas address
to take with me next week when I lecture in France. What kind
of reactions have you geceived from it?

At the mouwent, I am revdéwing an unfortunate editorial
by Eliot Corday to appear in the American Journal of Cardiology.
It i8 the antithesis of yours and of the AHA program.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/kn



